
HENDERSON NORTH SCHOOL




17 August 2021


Kia ora koutou,


We are sorry but due to Covid we are in 
Level 4 for the next 7 days and so the 
school is closed.   There will be no one at 
school and children need to stay at home.


Teachers will be in touch as soon as they are able.


In the meantime lots of reading, visit the school website, 

education programmes on TV1, lots of talking and exercise.


Kia kaha


Irene Ogden 
Principal


